
Federal Communications Commission

Washington, D.C. 20554

 

JUL 12 1999

Andrew Corporation
Attn: James F. Petelle, Esq.

10500 W. 153rd Street
Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Mr. Petelle:

At this time our office is unable to locate the experimental application you have
submitted to us. Please, as soon as possible, fax and mail our office a copy. Our staff

apologizes for the inconvenience that this causes to you, but thank you in advance for
your time and effort to provide us with another application quickly. 1 can be reached at
(202) 418—2469 (voice) ifyou need to contact me. The fax no. is: (202) 418—1918. My

e—mail address is: areap@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

. Quan* #koap
Anne F. Reap
Communications Clerk
Office of Engineering and Technology
(For) Experimental Licensing Branch

CC: James R. Burtle, Branch Chief
Nancy A. Hey, Information Technician

 


